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12 September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term, Beech Explorers and Beech Investigators are learning about the historical periods 

of the Stone Age and Iron Age. As part of this topic, we have arranged for the children to 

participate in a one-day interactive workshop to enrich their learning experience further. An 

external specialist will be coming in to deliver the workshop on Tuesday 26th September. 

The workshop will take place during school time and the children should come to school as 

normal, dressed in school uniform.  

We hope the day will prove a lot of fun as well as a fantastic learning opportunity for the 

children. They will have a chance to dress up, role play, create artefacts and apply their 

learning across a variety of contexts. We kindly ask for a voluntary donation of £5 towards 

this workshop, covering the cost of delivery by external specialists and equipment/costumes 

used during the day.  

At the end of the day, there will be an opportunity for you to come in and see what the 

children have been working on during their workshops. You are invited to come and see an 

informal presentation of their learning at 2:40pm, in the Herbert Shiner hall.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rachel Harris and James Brigden 
Beech Explorers and Beech Investigators Class Teachers 
 

Stone Age and Iron Age Interactive Workshop Visit 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards Stone Age and Iron Age Workshop. 

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………………………Class………………………………………… 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 
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